
 
   

          
       

      
     

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

   

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

~TORONIO Councillor Josh Matlow 
Ward 12, Toronto – St. Paul's 
City Hall, 100 Queen Street West Tel: 416-392-7906 
2nd Floor, Suite A17 Fax: 416-392-0124 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 councillor_matlow@toronto.ca 

www.joshmatlow.ca 

June 27, 2022 

Toronto and East York Community Council 

100 Queen Street W 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Re: Motion to Poll Residents of Wychcrest Ave toward Installing Speed Humps on the Street 

Dear Chair and Members, 

I am writing to respectfully request your support to re-poll residents of Wychcrest Ave, between Melita 

Crescent (west intersection) and Melita Crescent (east intersection), in order to install speed humps on their 

street.  Residents requested for the installation of speed humps a couple of years ago; however, the process was 

truncated due to an unfavourable poll.  Recently, there have been renewed concerns around speeding and other 

forms of reckless driver behavior that endanger kids.  Following confirmation that the moratorium date has 

elapsed, my office has worked with traffic operations staff to poll eligible residents once again.  

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council direct the Director, Traffic Management, Transportation Services 

to request the City Clerk to poll eligible householders on Wychcrest Avenue, between Melita Crescent (west 

intersection) and Melita Crescent (east intersection), to determine whether residents support the installation of 

traffic calming (speed humps) in accordance with the City of Toronto Traffic Calming Policy. 

2. Subject to favourable results of the poll: 

a. Toronto and East York Community Council authorize the installation of traffic calming (speed 

humps) on Wychcrest Avenue, between Melita Crescent (west intersection) and Melita Crescent (east 

intersection); and 

b. Toronto and East York Community Council direct the City Solicitor to prepare a by-law to alter the 

roadway for the installation of four speed humps on Wychcrest Avenue, between Melita Crescent (west 

intersection) and Melita Crescent (east intersection), generally as shown on the attached drawing No. 

421G-3448 dated June 2019, from the Director, Traffic Management, Transportation Services 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Josh Matlow 

City Councillor 

Toronto – St. Paul's 
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